Welcome to the

UNL Parents Association!





Joy Citta and Rosemary Eastwood, Co-Presidents

You became a member of this association the day your son or daughter enrolled at UNL. We hope you will choose to become an active member of this important organization.

Parents Count at UNL!

Find out more on our web site at: http://parentsassoc.unl.edu/



Each year the Parents Association conducts a tuition raffle. All proceeds of the raffle go toward the Association's projects and activities which enhance the quality of education at UNL. These include a newsletter - *The Campus Report* - that is available on-line on the Parents Association web site at: (http://parentsassoc.unl.edu).

The Association has funded additions to the University's library collections and supported projects in the Office of Admissions, the University Health Center, the Office of Educational Access and TRIO Programs, Campus Recreation, and Career Services.

Our Mission is...

to strengthen the bond

between the University of Nebraska and parents by encouraging communications in both directions

to support activities

designed to enhance students' educational experience

to keep parents informed

about the University, its background, present programs, and future plans

to promote the advancement of the University

by strengthening it at all levels

Activities...

The UNL Parents Association sponsors a number of activities that assist UNL parents and their students and recognizes outstanding faculty and staff.

Big Red Welcome

UNL parents host a booth during the Welcome Festival in August.

Residence Hall Welcome

Association members also welcome parents of new students with refreshments and encouragement as they move their students into the residence halls in August.

Annual Tuition Raffle

UNL Parents can sell or buy "chances" for in-state tuition for in-state tuition for the spring semester. Proceeds from the raffle benefit various services and programs at the University.

Parents Weekend

Association members host a Parents Weekend in the fall to give parents of incoming UNL students a chance to visit their student and learn more about the UNL campus. This event is a popular activity and a great way for parents of UNL students to meet other parents while finding out what the campus has to offer their student.



and More Activities...

Recognition for the Contributions to Students

The UNL Parents
Association co-sponsors
with the UNL Teaching
Council an annual event
honoring faculty and staff
members for their
outstanding service to
students. Parents of UNL
students are asked to
nominate individuals who



have made a lasting contribution to their son or daughter's development. Nominees receive certificates of appreciation at the annual January reception.

Legislative Support

UNL parents advocate for the University through representation on various committees, and when called upon, with the Legislature.



The University of Nebraska–Lincoln does not discriminate based on gender, age, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, veteran's status, national or ethnic origin, or sexual orientation.

Our Advisory Board ...

The UNL Parents Association is served by an Advisory Board of Directors, six members of which constitute the Executive Committee (president, president-elect, secretary, treasurer, special events chairperson and two members-atlarge.) Advisory Board members are nominated and elected to represent the interests of UNL and its students. On behalf of all UNL parents, the Advisory Board members serve as a parents advisory committee to the University of Nebraska-Lincoln. We welcome your active participation and invite you to join us in supporting our students' endeavors at UNL.

We meet four times a year to share our concerns with University administrators and learn about the University's efforts in such important areas as academic advising and the quality of undergraduate education. All members of the UNL Parents Association are welcome to attend these meetings.

For additional information, contact:

UNL Parents Association 106 Canfield Administration Bldg. P.O. Box 880423 Lincoln, NE 68588-0423 Phone: 402-472-3755

Fax: 402-472-8189

email: UNLParents@unlnotes.unl.edu

Want more information ...

Check out the UNL Parents Association Web site for upcoming events, helpful tips, and involvement opportunities for you. To go directly to the UNL Parents Association web site, use the following web address:

http://parentsassoc.unl.edu/

or just visit the UNL main web site at:

www.unl.edu

and select "Parents Association" under the UNL Quick Links pull-down box and then select "GO."



Once again, welcome to the UNL Parents Association! We look forward to working with you.